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ANNOUNCEMENT: 
Discontinuation of RHB Islamic Bank – WWF Collaboration 
    
Updates on 

1. Removal of Merchant Offers and WWF Logo for RHB VISA 
WWF Debit Card-i  

2. Rebranding of RHB VISA WWF Debit Card-i to RHB Ocean 
Harmony Debit Card-i 

 
 
12th August 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers 
 
Following our announcement on 24th July 2024, we would like to update that the following changes will 
take effect from 13th August 2024: 
 

• Removal of Merchant Offers: Specifically the 10% discount on WWF merchandise will be 
discontinued. 

• Rebranding of RHB VISA WWF Debit Card-i to RHB Ocean Harmony Debit Card-i. 
 
Please be assured that you can continue to use your existing card as usual, enjoying all other existing 
benefits and privileges it offers. 
 

Thank you.  
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